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Circular No. 2014/52                                      Date: 09/08/2014 
 
Dear Comrades,  
 

DELAY IN 10th BIPARTITE WAGE REVISION-NEGOTIATIONS 
 

We reproduce hereunder the contents of Circular No. 2014/56 of date on the captioned 
subject issued by Com. Harvinder Singh, General Secretary, AIBOC for your information & 
circulation. 

 

QUOTE: 

 

Please refer to our circular No. 2014/55 of date, attaching reply of Indian Banks’ 

Association dated 8th August, 2014, in response to the letter dated 5th August, 2014 of United 

Forum of Bank Unions. 

 

 We are appending, here with, response sent on date by the Convenor, UFBU to the 

aforesaid reply of IBA, for your information. 

            UNQUOTE 

 

 With Revolutionary Greetings, 

 

Yours comradely,                           

           
             (HARVINDER SINGH) 
        GENERAL SECRETARY 
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